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Kathleen,

Keeping you in the loop. 

Attached see guidance that the HSE has requested that we disseminate to what
they are referring to as residential care facilities and which we are sending this
evening to all designated centres with a cover letter from Mary

We will arrange to put it up on our landing page for our own staff first thing in
the morning

 Susan Cliffe will be able to provide detail of this and other interventions at
the Subgroup meeting tomorrow. 

Regards 

Phelim 
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